## TUCK BRIDGE PARTICIPANT ANNOUNCEMENT EXAMPLE -- LINKEDIN

I am excited to announce that several months ago, I was accepted into Tuck
Business Bridge Program at Dartmouth, and I will be heading to Hanover, NH to
begin this rigorous pre-MBA program in just a few days for session 2 of their
Summer 2022 offerings! I am very pleased to be afforded the privilege of this
opportunity, which will allow me to work with the world-class faculty at The Tuck
School of Business at Dartmouth, as well as likeminded peers, to complete a
Capstone Project and bridge the gap between my liberal arts education at William
& Mary and a career in business.



## CONGRATULATIONS

Dear Emily,

Congratulations on your admission to the Tuck Business Bridge Program! You were selected from a highly competitive and talented group of applicants and we know you will be a tremendous addition to the Tuck community. You have been admitted to our Session 2 cohort.